
A reminder that we finish for the Whit holidays today.  
We will re-open on Monday 12th June and we wish everyone a lovely 2 week break.  
Please see our Kidscape link for keeping children safe online over the holidays. 

Contact Info 
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 
admin@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 
0161 368 2848 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 
1 Corinthians 

Year 6 Residential Hollowford Activity Centre in Derbyshire 
The children arrived on Monday to perfect weather and got 
stuck into a day of activities including, archery, orienteering, 
and abseiling.   
 
There was a walk up to Mam Tor in the evening for the  
stunning views!, The next two days involved more  
fantastic activities as memories were made to last a lifetime! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4  
Learning Showcase on The British Empire 
Year 4 knocked our socks off this morning with a 
brilliant Learning Showcase on The British  
Empire.  
The children were confident storytellers and we 
think everyone learned a new fact or two! 
 

Mr Burgess 
Mr Burgess will be leaving St George’s on Friday 23rd June. He will be moving to Shropshire to be near 
his family and he will also be starting a new job. This is very sad news for us as we have loved Mr Burgess being part 
of our St George’s family. He has brought lots of fun, been a friendly and compassionate teacher and has done a 
great job with our sports teams over the years. We are very happy, on the other hand, that Mr Burgess is moving to 
be close to his family and offer our congratulations on his new job. 
We wish Mr Burgess all the very best and hope that he will take with him lots of happy memories from St George ’s.  
I hope you will wish Mr Burgess all the best over the next few weeks and give him a lovely send-off. 
 
Thank you and good luck Mr Burgess! 

Wake Up Wednesday Group - Walk to Werneth Low 
 
Last week Mrs Ratcliffe took her group of ladies up to Werneth Low. It was a beautiful day and the 
group enjoyed the walk up hill to see the stunning views! If you would like to join the group on 
Wednesday morning please come along at 9am. There are different adventures and activities each 
week and it’s a lovely way to meet other St George’s parents/carers. 
 
 
 
 



LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were  
awarded to these children for the excel-
lent learning behaviours, attitudes and 
values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Samiya, Harry, Cerys & all of Year 6 for      
       their brilliant behaviour at Hollowford.  
Year 5 – Syed 
Year 4 - Arafath & All of Year 4 for their amazing 
     Learning Showcase on The British Empire! 
Year 3 - Ishaaq 
Year 2 - Furqan 
Year 1 - Ayana 
Reception - Sarah Q 

              “Let all that you do be done in love” 
               1 Corinthians 16:14 
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Shining Lights Prayer 

 

Lord Jesus, light of the world, 

Help us to shine as lights, 

to be truthful and honest in all we do. 

Amen 

Great Big Green 
Week  
Country Walk &  
Picnic 
 
As part of ‘The Great 
Big Green Week’ , a national  
celebration of community action to tackle climate 
change and protect nature St George’s is organising a 
walk and a picnic to Hyde Park on Saturday 17th June. 
  
Everyone is invited. We will meet at the school gates at 
10:30 to walk down to the park.  Please bring a picnic 
and drinks. We have arranged for the toilets to be 
open. 
 
There is lots of space to sit and a play area for the 
children. 
 
It will be a lovely day out and a celebration of the 
green spaces we have in Hyde. 

Top Tips For Keeping Your Child Safe Online 
The online world is an amazing place for young people to be creative, chat with 
friends and find useful information. As the holidays are nearly here and children are 
going to be spending more time on their devices, Kidscape have produced their top 
ten tips for keeping your child safe online. 
 
www.kidscape.org.uk/news-and-blogs/2023/april/top-tips-for-keeping-your-child-safe-online/ 

Fairtrade Wrappers & Uniform 
Please follow the link below to receive a 10% early summer 10% discount window for Fairtrade St 
George’s uniform from Friday 26 May to Sunday 4 June.  
 
HOW TO ORDER      
Please note that the Koolskools website address has recently changed to: www.koolskools4u.co.uk    
Go to our school’s buying page on the Koolskools website on the following link - https://www.koolskools4u.co.uk/
schools-list/ - and place your order. There will be a flat delivery charge of £4.50.  
Orders take 15 days during the busy June to September period. 

Thank you so much to all parents who have bought Fairtrade goods and sent the wrappers in.  We are still collecting!
Look out for Fairtrade beauty products  too from the Primark Wellness Collection available in selected 
stores, it includes six products that contain Fairtrade-certified shea butter and olive oil. 

You can also look out for Fairtrade fruit and vegetables from Sainsburys, The Co-op and Ocado.  
 
We raised over £100 from the Fairtrade stall this week, well done! 

Adult Learning  
 
The Employability course run in conjunction with  
Tameside College and their Adult Learning was a great 
success and finished this week. 
We are in the process of discussing what other courses 
we could do after half term or next year. 
 
Please speak to the office if you are interested in Adult 
Learning. 

Attendance Awards 
 
Congratulations to the 120 children that  
received a certificate for 96% or 
more this half term.  
 
It is a brilliant achievement! 
Year  5 was the class that received 
the most overall! 
 

School Photographer 
 
A date for the diary. 
 
We will have the school photographer in on Friday 16th 
June for individual photos and siblings. 
 
Thank you 

http://www.koolskools4u.co.uk
https://www.koolskools4u.co.uk/schools-list/
https://www.koolskools4u.co.uk/schools-list/
https://www.primark.com/en-gb/a/inspiration/skincare-and-makeup/fairtrade-beauty

